From: Alisa Paulsen [mailto:paulsen@psy.ohio-state.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 6:08 PM
To: Hallihan, Kathleen
Cc: John Bruno
Subject: Re: one last change

Hi Kate,

I’ve attached the neuroscience advising sheet with a few changes.  I removed Psych 644 because we’re not sure when or if it will be offered again.  Since it seems that the other departments involved are still using 693 for research, I added that number wherever 699 was (although it might be a good idea to check with those departments to find out whether they have also moved to using 699 for research).

John Bruno would also like to drop Psych 371(H) from the elective list since he does not feel that this is a neuroscience course (once this is approved, perhaps language could be added that it can’t be used as part of the minor for students beginning at OSU as of SP10, for example, so students who have seen an earlier advising sheet and already planned it in wouldn’t be penalized).  He would also like to add Psychology 600 (Psychology of Learning).  Beginning in AU10, this course will be offered regularly by one of our Behavioral Neuroscience faculty.

Thanks,
Alisa


